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Office: 503-355-2272  Fax: 503-355-8200         

                                           
Sep 19, 2023

Dear Barb Krueger,

We are writing to extend our deepest gratitude for your incredibly generous donation of $2555 to 
the Neah-Kah-Nie Golf Team. We are truly touched by the kindness of both you and Scott.

Your contribution, a result of the Scooter Scramble Golf Tournament, will have a profound 
impact on our team. It will enable us to provide essential resources, equipment, and 
opportunities for our dedicated athletes. Your investment in our program directly empowers 
these young individuals to pursue their passion for golf and develop their skills.

We are continually inspired by the sense of community that events like the Scooter Scramble 
Golf Tournament foster. Your support reinforces the belief that together, we can achieve 
remarkable things.

Once again, thank you for your incredible generosity, Barb. Your support fuels our mission and 
brings us one step closer to our goals.

With heartfelt thanks,

Ryan Keefauver

Associate Principal/Athletic Director
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